
Learning Power of the Week:   Perseverance 
- Never give up when it is difficult  
- Feed off frustration and encourage yourself   
- Understand learning is a slow and uncertain process  
- Take risks and be committed  
- Explore every possibility   
I might not be there yet, but I’m closer than I was yesterday  
If at first you don’t succeed...try, try again  
 Learning Power Winners 

Nursery: Jax 

Reception: Jessica and Jenson 

Year 1: Amelia 

Year 2: Zach 

Year 3: Jake 

Year 4: Lilysue 

Year 5: Florence 

Year 6: Olivia 

Well done children, you have shown how you SHINE this week! 
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Mass Times: 

Fr Michael would love to see you all in Church 

to celebrate mass: 

Wednesday : 9:15 

Saturday: 5.30PM—St John Fisher Church  

Sunday: 11AM—St Columba’s Church  

 

 

 

 

 

Our provider for the new tracksuit is  School wear by Lisa and 
the address is, 275 East Prescot Rd, Liverpool L14 2DB. 
The new tracksuits are priced at £26.99 each. We realise that 
parents have already spent out on uniforms for this year so as 
a gesture, we will give each child a voucher for £6.99 so this 
tracksuit will cost £20 for this     academic year and vouchers 
will need to be used by December. Children are able to     
continue wearing a plain navy   tracksuit as usual if you do not 
buy the new school one. 
 
If you would like a voucher to purchase a    tracksuit, please 
notify the school office and you will be able to collect one 
from today. The shop now have tracksuits available. 
We will no longer be using Touchline for our P.E. kit, so if you 
do wish to purchase a new P.E. top, please contact us directly.  

After half term, all children must only attend school in either a plain navy  

tracksuit or the school one on P.E. days. Children cannot attend school in their 

own sports clothes. If this occurs, parents will be contacted and asked to bring 

their school uniform up to school. As a reminder coming into school in their 

P.E. kit means all children gain an extra hour education each week as they do 

not need to get changed.  



Attendance  

Our attendance target for each class in 

school is 98%+ each week. 

 

Our attendance champions this week are    

Year 2 and 3  with 96%.  Well done! 

You have to be in to win! 

97% - 1 star 

98-99%  -  

100% -                 Plus 5 minutes extra play on a  

Monday! 

Year  Percentage  Number of 

stars awarded  

Nursery 98% 2 

Reception  90% 0 

Year 1  90% 0 

Year 2  98% 2 

 

Year 3  98% 2 

Year 4  96% 0 

Year 5  89% 0 

Year 6  97% 1  

A Big Shout Out to ... 
Our Year 2 football team! They won 3 out of 4 games in the group stage, which secured a place in the quarter-final. They 

then won 5-1 in the quarter-final, followed by a win in the semi-final, secured through a penalty shootout, and gained a 

place in the final. They have also qualified for the Merseyside Finals in May 2023. Well done Team Year 2! 

Our Y5/6 football team who played 2 matches in the league fixtures this week. A 5-0 and a 3-1 win       

secured 6 points. There are 10 teams in the Prescot league and we currently sit 2nd on the table with 10 

points. Well done to all who played!  

Collective Worship 

Thank you to our Year 2 families that came to our first family Collective Worship. I am sure you will all agree that 

they were wonderful! 

Attendance 

School holidays in term time will not be authorised. We will be once again following the policy our in place by the Local    

Authority which could result in an attendance fine for holidays taken in term time! 

 

 

 

 
More than 150 school children from across 
the Liverpool City Region have celebrated 
Black History Month at St George’s Hall on 
Tuesday, 18th October. 

The event is part of The World Reimagined, 
UK-wide art education project that uses 
specially designed globes to change under-
standing of the transatlantic slave trade 
and to promote racial justice. 

Here is a phot of some of our children with 
our Metro Mayor, Steve Rotherham. 

 

 

 

 

Here is our globe which will be on display 
in Huyton Library over the half term.  

 

 

 

 

 

 


